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Matariki Evening -  Tuesday 4 July  

 

Kia ora Parents and Caregivers 

 

On Tuesday 4 July we are holding a Matariki evening at school in the hall. The evening 

will open with our wonderful Junior and Senior Kapa Haka groups performing. Following 

this there will be time for people to offer feedback about our Te Reo and Tikanga Maori 

programme and also to give suggestions on how we can develop Te Reo and Tikanga 

Maori in our school further. 

 

6:00 pm Welcome 

6.10 pm Junior Kapa Haka group 

6:30 pm Senior Kapa Haka group 

7:00 pm Community consultation session 

7:30 pm Finish 

 

Due to our limited seating capacity, free tickets will be allocated first to families with 

children in the Kapa Haka groups. These tickets will be given to the children through their 

teachers. Once this has been done we will have tickets available from the office for the 

school community.  

 

If you are unable to make the evening there will also be a survey on survey monkey 

available for everyone to leave feedback.  

 

School Community feedback from both the Matariki evening and survey monkey will be 

collated and used to help set a development plan for the next twelve months. 

 

Thank you all for your support and we look forward to seeing you on 4 July. 

 

 

Nga mihi nui 

 

 
 

 

Bryce Coleman 

Principal 

 


